
Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

Trips 
 
Year:  5 
Date:  27th February 
Trip:  The Globe Theatre 
Cost:  £7 (This trip has been subsidised by the School Association) 
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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 
Our Value this week is Reverence 

“Let parents bequeath to their children not riches, but the spirit of reverence.”   
Plato 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
We held a special assembly on Tuesday this week to talk about what we would do in 
school in the event of a stray animal or unknown adult coming onto the school site. We 
were able to all hear the new alarm sound go off so we know the difference between it 
and out fire alarm sound. We’ve called this our “Stay Inside Alarm” and we will be 
sounding it again three times next week at 10am (on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday) 
so we can be more familiar with it. We will then carry out an announced practice of what 
we would do if the Stay Inside Alarm were to go off for real. The teachers will prepare 
the children of what they would need to do if we were faced with this situation and we 
will stress to them that it is a practice and not for real. All the staff joined us for the 
assembly and we were all incredibly proud of the way in which they listened and the 
maturity they showed about the topic. 
 
My apologies for the delay in getting information out about the forthcoming Parent 
Interviews, as I was hoping we could have shared this with you earlier in the week. 
Please make sure you read it carefully and you are aware of all the timings and changes 
to the way we have previously conducted Parent Interviews. If you have any questions, 
then please do not hesitate to speak to either myself or Miss Macklearn. 
 
We are unsure of how much longer the pavement works are going on for, but I would 
urge you to make sure you are parking safely and driving carefully at all times for the 
sake of the safety of all the children, our parents and neighbours. Please also aim to 
ensure your child is in school by 8.40am as we have had lots of children coming in late 
over the past two weeks. 

 
Have a restful weekend. 

 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

TOY SURVEY 
We have been contacted by an undergraduate student 
at the University of Surrey who is collecting data, via an 
online survey, on the toys that children aged 7-9 play 
with. The short survey is to be completed by parents, 
with children aged 7-9, and takes approximately ten 
minutes to complete. The information provided in the 
survey will be anonymous, with no personal data. The 
only data collected regards the child’s age and gender. 
If you would like to take part in this survey please click 
on the link below: 

https://research.sc/participant/login/dynamic/232BC568-
03C0-49A7-810C-EDA9C1C4E6A0 

 

 

Celebration 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 6th January 2020 
CLASS % 
Friendship 96.98 
Endurance 99.57 
Peace 95.83 
Forgiveness 96.97 
Reverence 98.52 
Service 97.92 
Justice 96.30 
Well done to Endurance class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Zoe 
Endurance class  Megan 
Peace class  Jessica 
Forgiveness class  Ethan 
Reverence class  Evie 
Service class  Lucas 
Justice class  Anna 
 
 
LDBS CIRCLE OF PRAYER 
The school that we will be praying for next week is St 
Nicholas C of E Primary School. 
 
 
SETTING PARENTAL RESTRICTIONS FOR 
ELECTRONIC DEVICES 
Accompanying the newsletter this week is a really 
helpful document that will let you set parental 
restrictions on your children’s electronic devices such as 
Playstations, X Boxes and tablets.  

 
LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR (PLAYLEADER) 
VACANCY AT BISHOP PERRIN 
We are looking to recruit a suitable person to work as 
one of our lunchtime Playleaders full-time (5 lunchtimes 
per week). Please click on the link below for more 
information about the post. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to speak to either Mr Corke or 
Mrs Forster. Please feel free to share this advert with 
any friends or family who you think might be suitable. 
https://www.eteach.com/job/school-lunchtime-
playleader-required-to-start-as-soon-as-possible-
1084172 
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